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May 13, 1986 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D. 
1315 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

It was indeed a distinct pleasure to make your acquaintance 
this past weekend at your daughter's party. She has spoken 
highly of you as her father and friend. I have become quite 
impressed with Cecilia during our short association and feel 
that she is an asset not only to the Licensing Board, but to 
her community, and as a Physical Therapist who truly cares 
for the patient. 

I am looking forward, enthusiastically, to becoming better 
acquainted with you in the days and years ahead. As a 
Rotarian, I truly believe that our motto would be very 
applicable to you and that is, "Service above self." 

Please feel free to contact me at any time for any 
information or assistance that I might be able to give you 
as a member of the Licensing Board or fellow Texan. 


